
Well done to following Students for achieving 100% attendance on Saturday mornings in April 

Sam Campbell , Tyler Campbell, Maya Burns, Dominic Crate, Philip Campbell, Dylan Gibson and Gemma Gibson, 

Well done to following Students for achieving 100% attendance on Thursday Evenings in April 

Keiran Constantino, Luke Davis, Kyle Duddridge, Dylan Gibson, Gemma Gibson and Alex Ralph  

(Please Note: Students that are not at Ashington YMCA due to karate competitions/training events elsewhere are classed as in attendance) 

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

  

For more information about the club news, events and photos please visit the club website at 
ashingtonshotokankarate.co.uk 

  

Saturday 14th May 

 National Karate Competition at Birmingham NIA 

Tuesday 14th  June 

Training with Sensei Frank Brennan at 

 Eldon Square Leisure Centre  

18.30 – 20.00 

Sunday 12th June 

Sunderland Karate Comp at Sunderland City 

Space 

 

ASHINGTON SKC APRIL 

NEWSLETTER 
April  2011 News 

Forthcoming Events Sensei Jill and Sensei Trish will be awarding a cup to 
the student that they believe has a good attitude to 
training with good overall attendance each month. 

 
Can you please return it at the end of the month so it 

can be awarded to another student at the beginning of 
the following month? 

 

The student to receive this award for April is: 

Luke Davis 

 

ASHINGTON FAYRE – SUNDAY 26 JUNE 

Ashington Karate Supporters Group will be running a 

tombola stall at Ashington Fayre this year as a fundraising 

exercise; and would appreciate any tombola donations for 

the stall. 

All donations will be gratefully received. Please place items 

in box provided which will be next to the desk on a Saturday 

or see a committee member on a Thursday.  Thank you 

 

We raised £77.00 in last weeks Easter Raffle. 

Thank you to everyone that took part.   

Prizes    Winner 

£20 Shades of green voucher N Wilkinson 

Family Ticket for Star Bowling J Pickering 

£10 Livitt voucher  A McCormack 

Football Goodies Bag  Mrs Marshall 

Bottle Wine   D Duddridge 

Plus several Easter Eggs as advertised after karate last 

Saturday. 

All prizes have been claimed or are waiting for pick up 

this week 

 

Sponsored Car Wash – Saturday 21 May 

We will be holding a sponsored car wash in 

Wilkinson’s Car Park with the co-operation of the 

Fire Brigade from 12.00 – 16.30. 

If you want to join in the event and help raise 

money for Ashington Karate Club please add you 

name on to the list on the dojo door today. 

 

Important Dates for Your Diary 
Saturday 14 May 

There is no karate class as all Sensei’s are coaching 

the competitors at the National Karate 

Competition in Birmingham 

School of Excellence - Mowbray First School 

With Sensei Keith 

Sunday 10 April              Sunday 8 May  

10.00 – 12.00                  10.00 - 12.00 

Free Training for Students that train on a Saturday or 

Thursday with Sensei Jill, Sensei Keith and Sensei Trish 

£5.00 for all other students 

 

Please remember to check with Sharon at the 
registration desk that we hold an up to date 
telephone and e-mail address. 
 
In exceptional circumstances the class may have to 
be cancelled at very short notice, so a blanket text 
and/or email will be issued. 
 

For more information about the club news, events and photos please visit the club website at ashingtonshotokankarate.co.uk 


